/XA Natividad

MEDICAL CENTER
April 21,2015

Meredith Wurden

Acting Assistant Deputy Director
Health Care Financing

Department of Health Care Services
1501 Capitol Avenue, MS 413

PO Box 997413

Sacramento, CA 95899-7413

Dear Ms. Wurden:

This letier is to confirm the interest of Monterey County d/b/a Natividad Medical Center, a local
governmental entity, federal I.D. Number 94-6000524 in working with Central California Alliance
tor Health (CCAH) and the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) to provide a Medi-Cal
managed care rate range Intergovernmental Transfer (IGT) to be used as a portion of the nonfederal
share of actuarially sound Medi-Cal managed care capitation rate increases for the MCP for the
period of July 1, 2013 to June 30, 2014. This is a non-binding letter, stating our interest in helping to
finance health improvements for Medi-Cal beneficiaries in our jurisdiction. The government entity
funds are being provided voluntarily, and the State of Califotnia is in no way requiring the
government entity to provide any funding.

We would like to provide the 2013-14 rate range IGT funding for the rate period of July 1, 2013 to
June 30, 2014. The MCP is in agreement with this proposal. Monterey County d/b/a Natividad
Medical Center is willing to contribute up to 60% of the maximum amount allowable as calculated
by DHCS as the nonfederal sharc of this IGT and negotiated with the MPC. We recognize that there
will be an additional 20 percent assessment fee on the funding provided for the administrative costs
of operating the IGT program.

We have listed the individual from our organization who will serve as the point of communication
between our organization, Central California Alliance for Health and DHCS on this issue as follows:

Daniel Leon, CFO
Natividad Medical Center
831.783-2561/lcond@natividad.com

Interim CEQ, Natividad Medical Center

1447 Constitution Boulevard
20O, Box 81611

Salings, CAQ3912-1611
pH 831.755.4111

www.natividad.com




